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Date: 23 September 2024 

 

Ref: FC  

Dear Residents 

 

Re: Amended Letter Site Security Barrow Hill Y140 

 

I would like to remind residents that the central courtyard on the Barrow Hill Estate is 

strictly forbidden while the Major Works landscaping is being carried out. 

 

The central courtyard is secured with Harris fencing, to stop intruders getting in this is 

for Health and Safety reasons as we do not want anyone injuring themselves. 

 

If you do see anyone climbing over the fencing, can you alert United Living RLO who 

are situated in the portacabins in front of Robin House alternatively you can contact me 

on the above number. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

Diane Volpi 

Resident Advocate 

 

 


